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25th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Mufti Day – Friday 6th July 2018 

 

I am writing to inform you that on Friday, 6th July, we will be holding a Mufti Day when students may 

wear casual clothes.  Please note that this does not include hats or items of jewellery. The school is 

taking part in the national diversity week, and money raised will go towards the ‘Just Like Us’ charity.   

For more information, please see: www.justlikeus.org 

 

We are asking each student to bring in a donation of £2.00, which will be collected on the day by form 

tutors. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

P E McCullagh 

Headteacher 

http://www.justlikeus.org/

